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Hello Glen Haven Families! 

 

Happy New Year!  We hope that everyone had a good break. The fourth-grade students had the opportunity to join P.E. with the 

SCB classes this month. The SCB students had ALMOST as much fun as the fourth graders.  They worked in four different stations; 

mat obstacle course, hitting a ball off a cone with a paddle, kicking a beach ball, and floor scooters.  

 

Sarah McKinley,  Brittany Petty, Blake Keats, Liz Bowen, & MaryJo Stolte 

 

                             

 

I think it was fun and I enjoyed working 

with the kids I was helping.  

- Faith 

 

 

The kids like to play with me when we 

were hitting the ball with the paddle. I 

also had fun, 

- Brandy 
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I had so much fun that I want to do this 

every day. It’s okay to cry and be sad, 

but it makes you feel good.  

- Jamison 

 

 

I really liked pulling them on the 

scooters and walking around with them.  

- Akina 
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It was so much fun to see them having 

fun.  It made me feel really good.  But 

those kids have a lot of energy. 

- Darian 

 

 

If they are happy, I am happy.  If they 

have fun then I am having fun.  

- Jonathan  

 

 

 

 

 

 


